Dear Trade Partner,

An update on our Death Case Waiver Request policy

With immediate effect, all waiver requests for death of guest or an immediate family
member needs to be accompanied with a link through which the death certificate can
be verified online through a government website. In the absence of this, we will be
unable to approve death case waiver requests.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards,
Etihad Airways



